

Kidmore End CE Primary School



Chalkhouse Green Road, Kidmore End, Reading, RG4 9AU Headteacher: Mr Andrew Griffin

Tel: (0118) 3573149

Email: office@kidmore-end.co.uk

5th January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Happy New Year to you all.

This is a very busy and exciting term in Year 6. We have a great deal of work to do, some sporting events and a trip. Much of our work this term is linked to our history topic. The children are already very enthusiastic about this.

Curriculum

English	Maths	Science
Extended Story Writing adventure	Decimals and percentages	Classification
story	area and perimeter;	Electricity
Poetry techniques,	angles;	
Non-chronological reports	Algebra, Ratio	
Newspaper reports	Line graphs and pie charts,	
Recount - Titanic		
Humanities	Art/Technology	RE
Frozen Kingdoms	Drawing polar animals	Judaism – main beliefs and practices
	Environmental art	
ICT	PE	French
Internet Searches	Netball	Continuing with pen pal letters
Scratch	Athletics – in preparation for	Hobbies, sports
Publisher	Sportshall athletics	School life
Excel		

Please continue to encourage your child to consolidate their times tables as it makes such a difference in maths.

Reminders

PE will take place on Monday and Fridays.

Homework

Monday – English or Maths – to be handed in Wednesday.

Wednesday – Maths or English – to be handed in Friday.

Spellings will be given out on a Monday to be tested the following Monday.

Topic homework is available on Google classroom.

Other Dates

Tuesday 18th January – Athletics completion at MECE– tbc 14th and 15th February – Parents Evenings

There may be additional sports events during this term – you will receive a letter if your child is involved in them.

A reminder of my school email address should you wish to contact me. rdove@kidmore-end.oxon.sch.uk

Best wishes Miss Dove.